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As an employee of The Ohio State University Veterinary Medical Center, [ was horrified to
hear about this project through Columbus Underground. Though the proposed site for this
project is directly across Vernon Tharp St. from the Veterinary Medical Center, we were not
informed. It impacts our air quality, as well as that of the horses and farm animals housed only
yards away.

Furthermore, does it make sense to remove large trees and greenhouses in the name of
lessening the carbon footprint with a fracking- supplied natural gas power plant.

Finally, hundreds of parking spots have recently been removed from the Sisson Parking lot to
make room for another building. We really cannot afford to lose any more. Lack of parking is
a huge stress on faculty, staff and students at the VMC. This will increase the stress to a
breaking point.

Thank you for your consideration. I recommend checking in with VMC stakeholders before
approving this project.

Respectfully,
Holly Borghese, DVM 2|
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